
 

 

We finished our topic on Myths and Legends and now things are getting very Christmassy in 
Snow Monkey Class. We made Christmas cards for our families in Europe and took them to the 
post office to be sent. We made a gingerbread house and decorated it with icing and sweets. In 
Literacy we have been writing our own versions of The Owl and the Pussy Cat and reading about 
the Christmas Story. In mathematics, we have been working hard on word problems. We wish you 
all a Happy Christmas, and look forward to seeing you in 2023. 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 


